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Take a closer look at Lakes Entrance Wastewater Treatment Plant 
 

This Saturday (8 February) provides an ideal opportunity to view one of East Gippsland Water’s 

key facilities up close, with a public open day being held at the Lakes Entrance Wastewater 

Treatment Plant, at the end of Golf Links Rd, from 10am to midday. 

 

This is a great chance to find out how the facility treats and processes incoming wastewater so 

that it can be reused to benefit the local community and environment. 

 

It is being reused on local golf courses and utilised for irrigation purposes on East Gippsland 

Water’s farm at Bruces Track near Swan Reach. It is also being used by some other local 

farmers. 

  

There is no need to pre-book a place for the Lakes Entrance event. Simply turn up on the day 

and please wear sturdy footwear.   

 

For more information contact East Gippsland Water on 5150 4434 / 5150 4452. 

 

All the recycled water produced by East Gippsland Water’s 11 wastewater treatment facilities 

across the region is directed at beneficial reuse, with a priority on protecting the environment. 

 

Ends 


